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I am a housing provider and urge you to vote no on 2967. Landlords screen housing 

applicants for their protection and the protection of the current residents of a 

community. This is a process that must be done by an independent organization and 

there is a cost involved. Screening fees are a cost to a landlord not a revenue 

stream. All costs of a business must be paid for the landlord to stay ion business and 

this is certainly a cost that protects both the landlord and the existing tenants.  

 

Vote no on HB 2967.  


